

UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR Vice Chancellor's Secretariat

Hazratbal, Srinagar - 190006

NOTICE

Former Vice Chancellor, University of Kashmir, Prof. Reyaz Punjabi passed away yesterday at his Delhi residence. In this regard a condolence meeting has been scheduled today i.e. Thursday April 8th 2021 at 2:00 p.m. in front lawns of the Administration Block (Old) to pray for the departed soul and express solidarity with the bereaved family.

All are requested to attend the condolence meeting.

Special Secretary to HVC

No:-F.2(Condolence)/ VCSect/2021

Dated: April 08, 2021